ROCHESTAR INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY

Student Council Minutes November 20, 1950

The meeting was called to order by President Richard Santuci at Roll call was taken.

Bec: use of the lack of attendance at the meeting, President Santuci posponed senate elections until next week.

Mike Zakour, chairman of the Mixer, submitted his report on the Alumni Mixer held November 17. Mike thanked council for their aid at the Mixer, and the faculty for their cooperation. Of the \$100.00 allotted to the Mixer, \$98.00 was spent. Mr. Zakour requested that to verbally present the report on the mixer. President Santuci commended the Mixer committee for their hard work which made the Mixer an overwhelming success.

Al Oliveri peinted out to council that Student Council shouldn't take responsibility of the "Travel Bulletin Board" because of the risks involved. John Higgens, chairman of the "Travel Bulletin Board", stated that Council would only assist by setting up such a board and would would make no arrangements for travelers.

Dora Schaefer's request for the "Open House" display to be put up in an appropriate place was accepted by Al Oliveri, chairman of the committee. It was suggested to set up the display after the New Year.

Red Mueller, on behalf of Miss Behr, reported that the mail at Clark Union isn't being picked up. Ken Darron, mechanical department, Margaret Bradley, retailing department and Tom Burko, electrical department volunteered to pick up the mail for their respective departments.

Dorothy Bensch volunteered to pick up student handbooks and association cards for freshman art students.

Don Tarleton, on behalf of the Regional N.S.A. Committee, thanked Dick Santuci for his welcome speech and Bob Sullivan for his speech on "Federal Aid to Education". Mr. Tarleton expressed disappointment in not seeing more Student Council members at the convention.

Granville Bentley presented the idea of selling the juke box in Clark Union and putting the money towards a TV set. The matter was referred to the Lounge Committee.

Tom Burke, reported on the Athletic Board of Control concerning the budget of the Fencing Club. Red Mueller moved that no more money be sllotted to the Fencing Club until they get a faculty advisor. Seconded and carried.

Members were reminded to post a copy of the minutes on their department bulletin boards.

John Higgens moved that the meeting be adjourned. Seconded and carried. The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted, Helen Esbinsky, Secretary

Student Council Agenda November 27, 1950

- I Reading minutes of the previous meeting
- II Roll call
- III Report on Alumni Council Meeting Richard Sentuci
- IV Senate Elections
- V Old Business
- VI New Business monthly informal meetings
- VII Announcements
- VIII Adjournment